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STATEMENT ON FATAL VAN ATTACK IN TORONTO 

 

The National Muslim Christian Liaison Committee (NMCLC) expresses its deepest condolences to the families and 

friends of the victims of the tragic van attack in Toronto on Monday, April 23 2018.  

 

Our sympathies go out to the families of those killed - we share your grief in this time of bereavement and although 

no words can ease the loss you bear, just know that you are very close in our thoughts and prayers. 

 

We pray for healing of those who are injured or suffering emotionally – our hearts go out to you and your families 

and we will stand with you as you recover from this tragedy. 

 

Our gratitude goes out to the first responders for their exemplary service and care for all involved. 

 

Gail Allan        
Co-Chair, NMCLC 

 

Muneeb Nasir        
Co-Chair, NMCLC 


